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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

                               Connor J 
 
 
 
 

For trying really hard with his writing.  
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Message from Early Years 
 

We have been continuing our journey around the 
world and have visited the USA this week.  

We have been learning all about the USA and its 
famous landmarks. We have completed lots of 
activities such as making their flag using peg 
boards, practicing our cutting skills by cutting out 
toppings for a pizza, making different foods out 
of playdough (burgers, hotdogs, cheesy fries 
etc), observational drawing of the White House, 
using the construction resources to make the 
Empire State building and much more.  

In Maths Mastery this week we have been 
exploring numbers 1-10 and finding out the 
number that is one more/ less of a given number. 
We used different resources to help us with our 
learning including; counters, tens frame and a 
number line to 10.  

In literacy this week, we have been retelling the 
story ‘Naughty Bus’, using our story map. The 
Naughty Bus came to visit the classroom and 
made a mess when using the crayons, spilt the 
milk when eating snack and hid under the table. 
We wrote some simple sentences about the 
Naughty Bus.   

In theme over the next couple of weeks we will 
be designing and making our own boat. This 
week we have been investigating which material 
would be best to use.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Forthcoming Events 
 
Monday 27th January- Read Write Inc Phonics 
Scheme meeting for Parents 5.30- 6.30pm 
 
Monday 10th February- Dogs Trust Workshop - 
Non School Uniform 
 
Tuesday 11th February- Dogs Trust Workshop 
 
Wednesday 12th & Thursday 13th February- 
Parents Evening (Information to follow) 
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